
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 25th February 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

At the Greetland Academy we love reading and any 

opportunity to celebrate this! This year, we will be 

celebrating World Book Day on Friday 7th March.  

 

We are inviting children to bring in their favourite book 

and dress up as a book character for the day. We would love to see homemade 

costumes and do not expect parents to go to the expense of buying new 

costumes.  

 

Teachers have planned reading and storytelling activities which focus on the 

enjoyment of reading for this day.  

We can’t wait to see all your amazing ideas. 

 

Mrs Ashton 

Vice Principal  

 


